THE CARBINE CLUB of NEW ZEALAND



President: CAMERON McGREGOR Hon. Secretary: VICKY LATTA
PO Box 58 076, Botany, Auckland 2163 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: victoria@latta.co.nz

13 October 2014

Newsletter to members

CRICKET LUNCHEON – Friday 3 October 2014

The Cricket luncheon was another very successful luncheon and those who attended thoroughly enjoyed Martin Snedden's talk on a range of topics. He covered memorable aspects of his playing days, the challenges and success of the Rugby World Cup 2011 as a tournament, negotiating the politics in sport and some of the current issues facing sport as well as looking ahead to his new venture with Duco Promotions Ltd. It was immensely interesting and certainly provided food for thought for those involved with the organisation of events or involved in the administration of sports.

CHRISTMAS BARBEQUE - Sunday 30th November 2014

This year the Christmas function for members and their partners will be a barbeque held at President Cameron McGregor's home at **77 Harbour View Road, Point Chevalier** on Sunday 30th November **commencing 3pm**.

The cost will be \$20.00 per head and members are asked to bring a bottle of wine or their favourite beverage. It will be an opportunity to catch up with other members prior to the Christmas rush! Please advise Irene Prouse at McGregor Bailey, as soon as possible whether you can attend or not - phone 09 378 8388 or irenep@mcgregorbailey.co.nz.

REMINDER

Annual Charity Golf tournament, Pakuranga Country Club - Monday 2nd March 2015

Regards

VJ Latta Secretary

CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND